Public Hearing June 30, 2022 re: Item 4

From: <u>Bianca Bellini</u>
To: <u>External-Clerks</u>

Cc: <u>Mike Watson</u>; <u>Joe Carreira</u>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Public Input Submission - HTC 514 Carnarvon St.

**Date:** Tuesday, June 28, 2022 11:33:48 AM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

image002.png

Heisei Budo - HTC - 2022.06.26.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Carilyn,

Thank you for confirming.

Please find an additional letter to be included attached:

• Heisei Budo – June 16, 2022

Thanks,

#### Bianca Bellini

Junior Development Coordinator

# CONWEST

d (604) 900-8400 c (604) 785-8395 o (604) 293-3477 f (604) 293-3478

#401 - 1930 Pandora Street, Vancouver, BC V5L 0C7

#### www.conwest.com

This email and any attachments are intended only for the recipient(s) named in this email and may contain personal and/or confidential information. If you have received this email in error, please email the sender immediately, and delete the original email. Dissemination, distribution, or copying of all or any part of this message by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is not authorized. Thank you.

From: External-Clerks < Clerks@newwestcity.ca>

**Sent:** June 28, 2022 9:26 AM

**To:** Bianca Bellini <br/>
<br/>
conwest.com>; External-Clerks <Clerks@newwestcity.ca><br/> **Cc:** Mike Watson <mwatson@newwestcity.ca>; Joe Carreira <Joe.Carreira@conwest.com>

Subject: RE: Public Input Submission - HTC 514 Carnarvon St.

**CAUTION:** This email is from outside Conwest. Don't click links or open attachments unless the sender is recognized and the content is confirmed safe.

Thank you, Bianca. These letters will be included in the Public Hearing package for 514 Carnarvon Street.

Regards,

Carilyn

From: Bianca Bellini < bianca.bellini@conwest.com >

Sent: Monday, June 27, 2022 4:41 PM

**To:** External-Clerks < <u>Clerks@newwestcity.ca</u>>

**Cc:** Mike Watson <<u>mwatson@newwestcity.ca</u>>; Joe Carreira <<u>Joe.Carreira@conwest.com</u>>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public Input Submission - HTC 514 Carnarvon St.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello City of New Westminster Clerks,

Please accept the letters attached to include as Public Input for the 514 Carnarvon St. – Holy Trinity Cathedral Revitalization Project. The letters are the following:

- Kwantlen First Nation April 14, 2022
- Kwantlen First Nation October 4, 2021
- Job's Daughters June 14, 2022
- New Westminster Homelessness Coalition Society November 15, 2021
- Pacific Immigrant Resources Society November 26, 2021

Thanks,

### Bianca Bellini

Junior Development Coordinator

# CONWEST

d (604) 900-8400 c (604) 785-8395 o (604) 293-3477 f (604) 293-3478

#401 - 1930 Pandora Street, Vancouver, BC V5L 0C7

### www.conwest.com

This email and any attachments are intended only for the recipient(s) named in this email and may contain personal and/or confidential information. If you have received this email in error, please email the sender immediately, and delete the original email. Dissemination, distribution, or copying of all or any part of this message by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is not authorized. Thank you.

Jun 26, 2022

City of New Westminster, 511 Royal Avenue, New Westminster, BC V3L 1H9

To City of New Westminster Mayor and Council,

Re: Proposed Official Community Plan Amendment and Heritage Revitalization Agreement for Holy Trinity Cathedral at 514 Carnarvon St.

I am writing to support the proposed Official Community Plan Amendment and Heritage Revitalization Agreement for Holy Trinity Cathedral at 514 Carnarvon St. in New Westminster. Heisei Budo recognizes the importance of this project to the New Westminster community and the various benefits this project offers.

Heisei Budo offers self-defence training for the community of New Westminster in order to help its residents feel more safe and secure and to educate them on simple, effective means to secure themselves, their homes and their families. The Holy Trinity Cathedral Parish Hall has served as a facility for Heisei Budo for the past 14 years. Heisei Budo regularly rents the Parish Hall 4-5 times/month. I am, personally, also a long time homeowner and resident of New Westminster since 2006.

The proposal for Holy Trinity Cathedral not only provides a new Parish Hall for community use, but also includes various benefits for the New Westminster community to enjoy. These benefits include a publicly accessible plaza, a children's play area, and a fully accessible public pedestrian thoroughfare from Carnarvon Street to Clarkson Street.

Heisei Budo supports the Holy Trinity Cathedral redevelopment project and looks forward to this project moving forward.

Sincerely,

Dan Rheaume Lead Instructor - HB Combatives

Cc: Mike Watson, City of New Westminster
Joe Carreira, VP Development, Conwest Developments